Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 1:04 PM

To: 'Steve Carter

Subject: RE: Haber Qil, 1401 Grand Avenue, San Leandro (ACEHD #R0O0000370)
Steve,

A great idea, and yes | would be in agreement that this is an appropriate step; especially if it helps to minimize costs for
all parties. Please use this email as ACEH approval of this action.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Steve Carter [mailto:scarter@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 12:29 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Haber Oil, 1401 Grand Avenue, San Leandro (ACEHD #R00000370)

There is no survey data in GeoTracker for this site; it appears the wells were surveyed in 1995. The wellhead for well
MW-1 has been modified and not resurveyed, and therefore the well cannot be used in constructing potentiometric
maps. The groundwater elevations at well MW-3 appear low relative to adjacent wells at the site. For these reasons, |
was going to recommend in the quarterly report that the well locations and elevations be re-surveyed.

I’'m going to have a surveyor in San Leandro soon to survey some new wells there, and would like to have them survey
this site in the same visit, saving a bit of money. Would you concur with the recommendation to survey the wells? (I'm
asking because | want to keep everything on the up and up with the USTCF)

Thanks.

Stephen J. Carter, P.G.

Stratus Environmental, Inc.

(530) 676-6008 direct
(916) 813-3778 mobile
scarter@stratusinc.net
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